
 
School Field Trip – Class I 

October 16, 2024 
 

“The world is a book, and those who do not travel read only one page.” – Saint 
Augustine 

A field trip provides experiential learning opportunities that can enhance understanding 
and retention of information. They connect the classroom learning with the real-world 
situations.  
 
APS organized the field trip of Class I to Adani Airport, Mundra on October 16, 2024. 
All the sections of Class I (182 students) along with their teachers went to the trip. The 
objective of this journey was to encourage students to observe, question, and analyze 
their surroundings, enhancing critical thinking and problem-solving abilities. 
It was a wonderful and exciting experience as many had the privilege to closely see the 
aircraft for the first time. Students enjoyed the bus journey with their friends.  

• They were fortunate to witness two aircrafts there. 
• The ground staff explained the basic details of the aircraft. They also explained about 

the air strip, air traffic, fire brigade  and importance of security measures. 
• Students relished the energy drink which was provided at the airport. 
• It was an enriching experience both for students and teachers. They also got an 

exposure to new environment and a desire to learn more. 
 

Special thanks to Management, (Director, Kutch Schools) Ms. Meeta Jadeja, (Director, APS) 
Ms. Ami Shah, (Principal – cum – Director, APS) Mr. Hemant Kumar Sharma, (Vice 
Principal, APS) Dr. Renu Patidar for taking permission and  arranging such a special trip 
to the airport.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


